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Quality                     

Instruction  

SCHOOL HOURS  
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8:15 A.M.  
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BEGINS 
8:30 A.M.  

 
DISMISSAL 
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MAY CALENDAR 
 

Mon. 7th    PTSO Meeting                   
 6:00 p.m.   
  

Wed. 9th  SOS Assembly  
 

Thu. 10th  NJHS Induction & Field 
 Trip 8:40 a.m.  
 

Fri. 11th  8th Grade Field Trip 
 Great Lakes Science Ctr.  
 9:00-1:00 PM  
 

Fri. 11th  Talent Show @ WWMS  
 5:30-7:30 p.m.  
 

Mon. 14th  8th Grade Field Trip  
 Great Lakes Science Ctr. 
 9:00-1:00 PM  
 

Tue. 15th  WWMS Choir Concert 
 7:00 p.m.   
 

Tue. 15th  Student Council Picnic  
 

Wed. 16th  NHS Northern Lights          
 1:30 p.m.   
 

Thu. 17th   8th Grade Awards                       
 8:40 a.m.   
 

Fri. 18th  8th Grade Party          
 @ Dudley Park 11:00 a.m.   
 6th @ WWMS  
 

Fri. 18th  8th Grade Formal                               
 6:00-8:00 p.m.  
 

Mon. 21st In-School Talent Show 

 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 23RD 

LAST DAY FOR STUDENTS                    

4TH QTR. AND SEMESTER ENDS  
 

PARENTS – PROCEDURE FOR THE LAST DAY OF SCHOOL                                       
WEDNESDAY, MAY 23RD   

 

THE WILLOWICK MS PARKING LOT WILL BE CLOSED TO ALL TRAFFIC (EXCEPT FOR              
BUSSES) STARTING AT 2:45 P.M. ON WEDNESDAY, MAY 23RD. STUDENTS MAY BE PICKED 

UP IN ROYALVIEW’S PARKING LOT OR ON THE SIDE STREETS.  
 

PLEASE MAKE ARRANGEMENTS IN ADVANCE WITH YOUR CHILD TO AVOID                       

UNNECCESARY CONFUSION. THERE ARE NO EXCEPTIONS.  

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS:  WEDNESDAY, MAY 23RD, 2018 

TALENT SHOW  
 

Willowick MS will be having a talent show on      

Friday, May 11th from 5:30-7:30 p.m.  
 

We invite you to come and hear students’ out-
standing voices, witness amazing gymnastics 
and enjoy the many more unique talents of our 

students.  
 

In addition, we will be having an in-school talent 
show on Monday, May 21st for our students. This 
talent show will be part of the 4th Quarter Incen-
tives. Students will pay $15.00 Lancer cash to be 

entertained and enjoy their peers!  

4TH QUARTER INCENTIVES 
 

We are very excited about our 2-part, 4th quarter incentives this 
year! Hopefully all of our students will try to earn as many Lancer 
dollars as possible: the more they earn, the more chances they will 
have! 
 

 Part 1: They can buy a ticket to the in-school talent show,                    

which will  be sold during lunch for $15 Lancer cash.  
 

 Part 2: There will be a silent auction during lunch periods.              

The winners will be announced at the end of the in-school talent 
show.  

 

We are looking for donations for the auction. If you can donate any-
thing, new or a re-gift; think “White Elephant”.  Maybe something a 
little nicer, like a gift card.   
 

Students who are not going to the talent show can still bid on items. 
Names will be announced at the talent show, but students can                
receive their prize later when they pay the winning bid amount.  

DATES TO REMEMBER  
ORIENTATION/SCHEDULE PICK-UP FOR 2018-2019 SCHOOL YEAR 

 

Week of Aug. 1st - Student packets with beginning of the year information and emergency forms will be sent home. 

Please read this information carefully.  

7th grade – Wed. Aug. 8th - 9:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. In order to receive a schedule, planner, locker and combination, 

students must bring in all completed paperwork. Students can bring in supplies for their lockers. 

8th grade – Thu. Aug. 9th - 9:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. In order to receive a schedule, planner, locker and combination, 

students must bring in all completed paperwork. Students can bring in supplies for their lockers. 

6th grade – Fri., Aug. 10th. A detailed letter regarding 6th grade orientation will be sent to parents before the begin-

ning of the school year.   
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ACADEMIC ELIGIBILITY-                                   

FALL SPORTS 

In order for students to be eligible 

for fall sports, either at Willowick 

Middle School, North High or South 

High Schools, they must meet aca-

demic eligibility rules. Students 

must have an overall Grade Point 

Average for the 4th Grading Peri-

od of at least 2.0.  
 

Students below 2.0 will be on pro-

bation until grades are improved. In 

addition, students who fail two sub-

jects are ineligible, even if their 

overall grades are high enough. 

Please note that final grades are 

not considered…only 4th quarter 

grades determine eligibility! 

8TH GRADE PARTY  
 

The WWMS PTSO will be sponsor-
ing the 8th grade end-of-the-year 
party on Friday, May 18th at Dudley 
Park at 11:00 a.m. Lunch will be 
provided by the PTSO.  
 

Parent volunteers are needed to 
help with set-up and clean-up after 
the event. Also needed are bakers 
and raffle donations.  
 

If you can help or                   
donate, please               
contact the PTSO by 
email: willowick-
ptso@gmail.com  

SPRING CHOIR CONCERT  

MRS. LASERSON  

 

TUESDAY, MAY 15TH   

7:00 P.M.  

DOORS OPEN AT 6:30 P.M.   

Tdap and Meningococcal                        

Immunizations for 2018-19   

Mrs. Schwarten, R.N.  
 

At the beginning of May, WE Schools will 

send (has sent) a letter regarding the 

Tdap and the Meningococcal Immuniza-

tions to all families that will have students 

entering the 7th grade in the 2018-19 

school year. Please read this letter care-

fully and call WWMS clinic at 440-295-

2417 with any questions.  
 

The state of Ohio requires that all 7th 

grade students have the Tetanus, diph-

theria and Acellullar Pertussis booster 

(Tdap) and now requires that students 

have the Meningococcal Immunizations 

before school begins in August.  
 

If your child has received these immuniza-

tions, have your pediatrician complete that 

form. You may bring this information in 

during orientation or the immunization 

records may also be faxed to WWMS at 

440-943-9964.  

 Students who do not provide docu-

mentation of these immunizations will 

be subject to exclusion from school.   

 You must present proof that your 

child has had this immunization.  
 

The Lake County Health District provides 

childhood immunizations. Call 440-350-

2554 or 440-350-2434 for information or 

to schedule an appointment at the Paines-

ville location.  
 

Call Mrs. Schwarten, school nurse, at                
440-295-2417 or the school office at               

440- 943-2950. 

PAYING ATHLETIC FEES… 
 

Please go to the Athletic website 
during the year for information           
regarding sporting evens, dates, 
times and updates. If your student 
is full pay, you must go on Final-
Forms to pay athletic fees.  
 

If your student is on free or reduced 
lunches/fees, you will need to pay 
athletic fees directly to your child’s 
coach.   

YEAR-END STUDENT CHARGES 

Student charge fee slips will be issued to 
students during the last week of school 
for unreturned text books, library books, 
locks and miscellaneous items. A re-bind 
fee to repair textbooks with extensive 
damages (beyond normal wear and tear) 
may also be charged. Students are giv-
en a copy of the charges to take home. It 
is your child's responsibility to bring the-
se fee slips home.  

These charges will appear in Pow-
erSchool at the beginning of the follow-
ing school year and will be added to your 
student fee bills for the 2018-19 school 
year. Please call Mrs. Kraker at 440-943
-2950 with any questions. 

YEAR-END FEE SLIPS WILL NOT BE 
MAILED HOME.  

Year-End Medication/Supplies 
 

All unused MEDICATION/SUPPLIES 

should be picked up by May 23rd (the 

last day of school). Any medication/

supplies remaining after May 23rd will 

be discarded.  

Please contact the school nurse at 440-

295-2417, or look on the W-E website 

under the Parent Page/Health Services 

for medication forms for the 2018-19 

school year. Also, please inform the 

school nurse of any medical conditions 

your child may have that needs to be 

addressed for the 2018-19 school year.    

NOTE:  Please see clinic information 

below regarding T-dap and Meningo-

coccal requirements for 7th grade 

students.   

DRAMA CLUB SUCCESS! 
 

The North High Drama Club presented the 
musical, “Beauty and the Beast” at NHS.   
 

The play was directed by Willowick’s own, 
Ms. Isom. Also participating in the musical 
were several Willowick MS students.  
 

Thanks to everyone that participated and we 
hope that all those attending enjoyed the 
show as much as those participating. The 
musical was a huge success with sold-out 
crowds.   

 

 

LIBRARY BOOKS 
 

ALL LIBRARY BOOKS SHOULD HAVE 
BEEN RETURNED TO THE LIBRARY BY 

FRIDAY, MAY 4TH.  
 

Any student not returning library books 
by this date will be issued a student 
charge fee slip for the cost of replacing 
the  book(s), so please have your stu-
dent look around and return any lost 
books to the library.  

SUMMER SCHOOL REGISTRATION   
 

Dates for summer school are: June 5-
July 3, 2018 and will be held at North 
High School, 34041 Stevens Blvd., 
Eastlake, Ohio 44095. Summer school 
office number is 440-283-2214.   

Transportation is not provided.   

If your child is in the 8th grade and will 
need to attend Secondary Summer 
School, parents will be notified by the 
school counselors. Please direct any 
general questions to your school coun-
selors.   


